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          CHATFIELD LACROSSE BOARD MEETING 4/17/12
BOOSTER CLUB

1. Treasurer – this position is open and needs a volunteer to fill it. This is an important position that is vacant.
2. Budget – There is $1500 in uncollected fees as the use of King Soopers cards were phased in to help offset fees and other factors. Pay Pal can invoice for uncollected funds and Walker will distribute. Some funds will be scholarship based on family need. 

$50 dollars charged to each varsity  player will be refunded if indoor facility is not used due to cooperating weather.

Account is estimated to be sitting with a balance of $9000 after all is collected and paid out. This is similar to last year.

3. Senior Night – All 7:00 games are over so will need to do a 4:00 game. Looking at 5/1 Vs. Conifer.  There are 8 seniors to be honored.
4. Sat May 5th  - Everett will look into changing time of  Varsity game as it interferes with a variety of functions: SAT, Field Hockey Tourney and National Tryouts for Lacrosse.
5. Youth Clinic Fundraiser -  Looking for volunteers to help with this function. It will be June 4th-6th from 8-12 with grades 2-4 coming from 8-10 and grades 5-7 from 10-12. T shirts for this event will need to be ordered soon, flyers made and info about camps out to schools. Cost is $50 per girl. Need to look at options of having an RV there for restroom use Vs. having  a port a potty rental. Nichols, Arne and Stukey have volunteered to help with flyers, getting them into the schools and PR at the schools. Stukey volunteered to help from 10-12.
6. Photos – need photos from all teams for the banquet and JV/Level 3 need to put it into a DVD presentation for the banquet.  Stukey has volunteered  to collect and create for JV. Varsity is taken care of. Photos can be uploaded to Max Prep by families. Melberg will distribute a code for families to upload picts to Chatfield Site.

7. Banquet -  Sale and Attebery have completed invitations for banquet on 5/20 and will be passed out at practice on Monday 4/ 23/12. Families are being asked to send back a RSVP card by May 1st as a count needs to be given to the hotel. Laura Melberg to be liaison with hotel. Bramel volunteered to work on programs and Lanuza will print. Stephens will coordinate and update decorations. Payment for banquet will need to be done with cash or check and not through the site.
